
“Hear the Word of the Lord, O ye 
nations, and declare it in the 

isles afar off”   
Jer.  31:10a 
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VITAL STATS on the DR 
Population: 10.913 Million 

95% Roman Catholic 

 

 
 

 
  

 

Dear Pastor and Friends,    September 2022 
"Enter into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his name."  

Ps. 100:4 

As Thanksgiving quickly approaches, we look at the many blessings God has given us. 

Psalm 59:16 says, "But I will sing of thy power; yea, I will sing aloud of thy mercy in the morning: for thou hast been 

my defence and refuge in the day of my trouble." 

We are thankful for God's protection.  The western part, including Santo Domingo,  was spared from Hurricane Ian. 

It was a tropical storm in the western part, which means a lot of rain.  We are grateful to the Lord for that.       

We are thankful for our folks who serve in  different ways. Some serve by providing special music during our services, 

some clean the church, while others encourage and visit other members.  

                       

"Trust ye in the LORD for ever: for in the LORD JEHOVAH is everlasting strength:" Is. 26:4.  We both are 

gradually getting stronger.  Fatigue is still there but we praise the Lord for his love and faithfulness. We lean on Him 

because He knows best.   

              

Thank you for your faithful financial and prayer support. 

For Dominican Souls, 

Ron and Kathy Valerio 
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Karilaci is a teen member who has been working with Kathy, teaching the 

children,  since she was 10 years old.  Now, while we are on medical 

furlough,  she has taken over the class as teacher. We are thankful to see 

her willingness to serve the Lord in this way. 

 

 

Please pray for Rafa Fernandez, our assistant pastor. Recently, he had to go to the ER. 

He was having trouble breathing. His blood pressure was dangerously high. Pray the 

medication they gave him is effective.  He has been a blessing to us and our church. 


